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Wind Turbine RFP Released by Urbana-Champaign Campus
For Immediate Release

Champaign, IL (October 28, 2010) - The University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign has issued a Request For Proposal (RFP) for the UIUC South Campus Wind Turbine Project. This is the University’s latest effort in improving campus sustainability and seeking renewable sources for energy.  The RFP is soliciting proposals for a qualified firm to build one to three utility-scale wind turbines that will be connected directly to the University’s electrical distribution grid. Each wind turbine will provide at least 1.5 megawatts (MW) of nameplate capacity wind-generated electricity.  A successful proposal must minimize impacts to neighbors, including agricultural research fields, and proposals must be cost-effective. A pre-proposal meeting will be held on November 12 and all proposals are due by November 23. 

The introduction of wind energy to the Urbana-Champaign campus will further its commitment to A Climate Action Plan for the University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign (iCAP) and to renewable energy generation. The iCAP includes a commitment to five percent of campus’ total energy coming from renewable energy sources by fiscal year 2015 and a long-term goal of 25 percent renewable energy sources by fiscal year 2025. 

Attached is a detailed factsheet. Additional information about the RFP may also be found at: http://www.procure.stateuniv.state.il.us/dsp_notice.cfm?Uni=UIUC&PN=1JJJ1107
If you have questions, please contact:

Media Contact: 

Morgan Johnston
Sustainability and Transportation Coordinator
Facilities & Services

217-333-2668
mbjohnst@illinois.edu
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